
Honorable committee:  
 
I favor a redistricting plan which will ensure fair representation for all Oregonians. Currently, one faction 
dominates the state, squelching the voices of those who believe and feel differently. Congressional Plans 
A and C disenfranchise rural communities by pairing them with Portland. I believe Congressional Plan B 
to be the most fair of the plans proposed. 

Respectfully, 
Joshua Nolan 

opusunoequus@icloud.com 
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